
 
 

Coastal Villages Region Fund Distributes $200 Gift Certificate to Each Household 
The gift certificate can be used for local shop repair services and labor  

 
ANCHORAGE, Alaska – July 17, 2020 – Coastal Villages Region Fund (CVRF) is providing every 
household in the region with a $200 gift certificate for use at their local Community Service Centers 
(CSCs), which reopened under special COVID-19 related health guidelines on May 4. This gift 
certificate can be used immediately and will not expire until January 1, 2021.   

“CVRF works to support our residents year-round, but during these difficult times, we’re ensuring 
that community members can access the essential repair services they need to maintain a 
subsistence lifestyle,” said CVRF Board Member, John Samuel of Platinum. “We understand that 
many of our residents need these shop services in order to continue business and personal 
activities.” 

The $200 gift certificate will cover any CSC related labor costs required to fix residents’ boats, ATVs, 
snow-machines, Toyostoves, along with other eligible products. This novel program will provide 
each household with up to four free hours of labor that can be used over the course of multiple CSC 
repair projects.  

CVRF’s community residents depend on these equipment and repair services to travel between 
villages and continue their subsistence lifestyle of hunting moose and birds, gathering berries and 
other greens, fishing for salmon, and collecting firewood. With the on-going subsistence lifestyle, 
residents can use this gift certificate to ensure their equipment is ready to use all season long.  

“When my outboard motor needed a minor fix, I had to rely on my father’s boat which was slow and 
also unreliable,” said Lawrence Evan, a resident of Napaskiak. “Now, thanks to CVRF’s gift certificate 
program, I was able to get my motor repaired and I’m free to do just about anything, like gathering 
wood for smoking or going fishing.”  

For more information about the gift certificate, please contact your local mechanic/welder.  
 

### 
 
About Coastal Villages Region Fund 
Coastal Villages Region Fund (CVRF) uses Bering Sea fishing rights granted to it by the 
Community Development Quota (CDQ) program to foster sustainable and diversified local 
economies in western Alaska. CVRF is organized as a 501(c)(4) Alaska non-profit corporation 
and operates in 20 member communities located along the west coast of Alaska, from 
Scammon Bay to Platinum. CVRF generates the money to fund its programs by harvesting fish 
in the Bering Sea with its own fleet of vessels. 
 
CVRF is dedicated to creating sensible, tangible, and long-term economic development 
opportunities that generate hope for the more than 9,300 residents of its communities. It is 



 

governed by a Board of Directors consisting of one member democratically elected from each 
community. CVRF is the largest Alaskan-owned seafood company in history and the first CDQ 
group to own and control the vessels that harvest the vast majority of its CDQ allocations. 
For more information, visit www.CoastalVillages.org and 
www.facebook.com/CoastalVillagesRegionFund. 

 
Contact: 
RH Strategic for Coastal Villages Region Fund  
Holly Noland 
(206) 816-1895 
hnoland@rhstrategic.com 
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